
From: Shannon Bobertz <BobertzS@dnr.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov

Date: 7/6/2016 4:30:37 PM
Subject: Automatic reply: Scanned from ECOS-XR-SH119

I will be out of the office until Monday, July 11 and will not be able to regularly check email.  Please contact the legal office at (803) 734-4006, or you 
can reach my assistant Shari Tolen at TolenS@dnr.sc.gov if you need assistance.
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